

Aspire | Commit | Succeed

Upper-school site: Stanley Avenue Wembley Middlesex HA0 4JE Lower-school site: Ealing Road Wembley Middlesex HA0 4PW

Telephone: 020 8902 2038

E-mail: office@alperton.brent.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Christopher Dixon (MEd, BSc, BMus)

www.alperton.brent.sch.uk

Dear Parent / Carer,

12 September 2025

RE: Year 10 Parent Information Evening

We are excited to invite you to our dedicated **Year 10 Parent Information Event on Wednesday 17 September 2025, at Stanley Avenue.**

The purpose of the event is to prepare your child for their GCSEs so that they can achieve the best possible outcomes. One of the biggest factors on your child's successful outcomes is the support and guidance you can give them. Effective communication and collaboration between the School and home is key to establishing consistent routines and expectations. The Year 10 Parent Information Event will provide specific information about curriculum areas and ways we can work together to support your child to achieve their potential. There will also be the opportunity to ask any questions.

Doors will open from **5.30pm** for light refreshments where you can meet members of the Pastoral Team and key curriculum leads, along with catching up with other parents. Our presentation will commence promptly at **6.00pm** in the Stanley Avenue Hall. This event is for parents and carers only; children should only attend if there are no other possible childcare arrangements.

Your attendance and ongoing support is vital to ensure your child's educational success at Alperton Community School and we would ask that all families make an effort to ensure that at least one parent or family member is able to attend.

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 17 September 2025.

Kind regards,

Ms Dwyer Head of Year 10







